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April 6, 2001 
 
Spencer Abraham  
Secretary of Energy 
U.S. Department of Energy 
1000 Independence Ave. SW 
Washington  DC 20585 
 
Michael L. Telson 
Chief Financial Officer 
U.S. Department of Energy 
1000 Independence Ave. SW 
Washington  DC 20585 
 
Kyle E. McSlarrow 
Chief of Staff 
U.S. Department of Energy 
1000 Independence Ave. SW 
Washington  DC 20585 
 
Subject:  FY 2002 Budget Prioritization 
 
Dear Sirs 
 
The Hanford Advisory Board has taken great interest in cleanup funding for over six 
years.  This week, the Board is considering advice on the fiscal year (FY) 2002 and 
2003 cleanup budgets for Hanford.   
 
We understand that the details of the Administration’s FY 2002 budget request will be 
available on Monday, April 9.  As our general concerns regarding cleanup budgets 
have been fairly consistent over the years, we invite you to review the Board’s 
consensus advice concerning the FY 2002 budget (attached). 
 
The Board looks forward to working with the U.S. Department of Energy staff and the 
new Administration to support meaningful cleanup progress at Hanford. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Todd Martin, Chair 
Hanford Advisory Board 
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cc: Wade Ballard, U.S. Department of Energy – Richland Operations Office 
 Steve Wiegman, U.S. Department of Energy  - Office of River Protection 

Chuck Findley, Acting Regional Administrator, U.S. Environmental Protection 
Agency 

 Tom Fitzsimmons, Washington State Department of Ecology 
 Martha Crosland, U.S. Department of Energy 
 Dave Geiser, U.S. Department of Energy 
 


